
A Message to Parents:
Hello All! 

Happy short-week Monday! I hope 

you all were able to enjoy the beautiful, 

cooler weather we had this weekend! I 

am praying that it sticks around for 

our long weekend and fall break! We are 

out of school this coming Thursday-

Monday. Classes will resume next 

Tuesday. If your child is only part time 

and will be missing a day because of 

the break, please feel free to bring 

them whatever days work in your 

schedule and let me know when they 

will be here to make sure you are 

getting the number of days that they 

normally come. Faith Justiniano

Proverbs 22:9a

“Whoever has a 

bountiful eye will 

be blessed…”
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fjustiniano@burgeterrace.org

Verse of the Week:
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What we will learn this 

week:

Bible: Isaac

Letter Recognition: “F”

Number: Four

Shape: Star

Color: Green

Song: “Happy All the Time”
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Dates to know:

September 24th-28th –

Fall Break No School 
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